
 
Dear DFF members and display experts, 
 
we would like to invite you to participate actively in our 
 

System Integration Platform & Working Group Meeting 
on September 25th/26th, 2019 in Pforzheim, Germany 

(University Pforzheim, School of Engineering, Tiefenbronner Str. 65, 75175 Pforzheim). 

Call for Presentations 
TOPIC: „Displays, Systems, Subassemblies and Integration“ 

 
Please let us know that you are interested in presenting, submit your proposal even before 
your summer vacation and save the date September 25th/26th, 2019. 
 
Contact: Dr. Ulrich Rütten  
Phone:   +49 171 3343 428 
E-Mail:   gm@displayforum.de 
 


